
 

 

 

 

Ref: 034/17 

 

 

28
th
 March 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As your son will have told you he has been chosen to be part of the St. Margaret’s swimming team.  The 

gala is on Friday 31st March at Wavertree Sports Park Aquatic Centre and will run from 9.15am until 

approximately 12noon.  

 

Students involved should wear swimming trunks or shorts (not long / bermudas) and bring with them a 

tracksuit to wear between races.  They should also bring goggles and a pack lunch with plenty of 

refreshments.  

 

Students will need to come to school in their tracksuits, have their books for periods four and five and bring 

a pack lunch. They will leave school at 8.45am and meet at reception.  We will return to school at 12.30pm 

on the school minibus.  

 

Please note that you are very welcome to attend this gala and support your son and the school. The 

permission slip below must be returned to me by Thursday 30
th

 March  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs N Dunne  

Head of P.E.  

ndunne@stmargaretsacademy.com  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Reply Slip to Mrs N Dunne:        Swimming Gala       Friday 31
st
 March 2017 

Student: ____________________    Form: ______________ 

I give permission for my son to attend the Swimming Gala at Wavertree Aquatic Centre on Friday 31
st
 

March.  

Signed: _____________________ (parent/carer)  Date: _______________ 

 

mailto:ndunne@stmargaretsacademy.com

